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From: Fred Klein <fklein@orcasonline.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 4:06 PM
To: Joe Symons
Cc: Erika Shook; Sandi Friel; Ann Beck Witte; Janet Alderton
Subject: Re: 2017-04-11_DCD__POP_Memo_with_Tech_Memo_attach.pdf

Looking around Eastsound, I can’t help but notice the proliferation of strollers, babies and preschool 
youngsters…seems very atypical from the norm of the past 30 years…I’m wondering if there’s merit in 
including some local benchmarks which might be useful to to quantify what seems to be an influx of young 
families…F> 
 

On Apr 18, 2017, at 3:15 PM, joe symons <joesymons@me.com> wrote: 
 
Thanks much for having a thorough conversation with Sandi and for sharing the population 
memo. 
 
You have done a really thorough job; many kudos. 
 
Another solid step in a journey of 1000 miles. 
 
And, from one of my favorite Robert Frost poems, (stopping by woods), adjusted slightly for all 
of us: 
 
"Miles to go before we sleep" 
 
(https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poems-and-poets/poems/detail/42891) 
 
Joe 
 
 
—— 
 
carpe diem 
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